

SOUTH DAKOTA BOARD OF NURSING SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

4305 S Louise Ave Suite 201 ♦ Sioux Falls SD 57106 (605) 362-2760 ♦ Fax: 362-2768

May 31, 2013

Mary Jane DesJardins 111 East Center Street PMB 2281 Madison SD 57042-2908

RE: APPLICATION FOR REINSTATEMENT OF RN LICENSE

Dear Ms. DesJardins;

The South Dakota Board of Nursing met on May 30, 2013 in Sioux Falls, South Dakota, and reviewed your application for reinstatement of your RN license in South Dakota. After careful review of the application and other relevant information, the Board voted to deny reinstatement of licensure. Thus, you will not be granted nurse licensure in the state of South Dakota.

If you have questions or concerns in this matter, please contact Winora Robles at the South Dakota Board of Nursing office.

Sincerely,

Gloria Damgaard, RN, MS

Executive Director